Harbor View Presbyterian Church Weekly Newsletter



PLANTING with PURPOSE!

Matthew 13:1-8

We have focused on The Parable of the Sower during our Stewardship season this year. The Sower scattered the seed and those seeds sprout and bloom in the world. Have you planted and tended your seeds? Have they started to grow yet?

It is our responsibility to ensure that the seeds that fall into the garden of Harbor View can grow in a fertile and enriching soil. For us to cultivate this perfect garden, we have talked about preparing and fertilizing the soil and how that relates to growth in our faith, in Worship and in Christian education. We introduced the importance of nurturing and strengthening the new sprouts that will grow in our garden and keeping the weeds at bay by taking ownership and care of all of our facilities and programs. This final week of Stewardship, we will talk about the necessity of reaching out and offering our bountiful harvest to the community by Sharing God's Love with All.

Please return your pledge for 2023 on or before 10/23/2022 by filing out your pledge card and returning it to the church (at worship or to the office) or by following the link to the church's stewardship site: https://forms.gle/ScpQoQydLuZHAVFu9

For questions, contact the church office at (843-795-4072; office@harborviewpc.org) Anne Wirth (843-469-8081; annewirth11@gmail.com) or Ed Wirth (843-814-1686; efwirth@gmail.com).





Hope Lodge Meals

Our next Hope Lodge Meal is November 2, 2022. Right now there is only 1 slot left that needs to be filled. This is the last one of the year! To help with a future meal, please click here to sign up.



We don't have anyone signed up for RISE this Sunday. Please help if you can! Sign up here.





Renew your passport and prepare to renew your spirit as we "go and make disciples of all nations".

HVPC Mission Trip 2023!!
(Stay tuned)



Sara Woods 10/20 Lane Copeland 10/23 Samuel Sloane 10/26



Men's Winter Clothing Community Outreach Mission

In October, HVPC will collect gently used jackets, sweatshirts, gloves, blankets, and other cold weather items for the men staying at a camp on Johns Island. There will be a box in the narthex marked "Men's Winter Clothing Community Outreach Mission." Please bring in any men's clean, gently used jackets, sweatshirts, gloves, or blankets and place them in the box.

If you would like more information, please contact Chad Atwater at 843-460-8623 or email Margie in the church office at office@harborviewpc.org.

Special Events:

October 29th - Fall Festival

October 30th - Thanks-a-Brunch! at 10:30 a.m.

November 6th - Yogurt bar for Coffee Fellowship

November 26th - Hanging of the Greenery at 9 a.m.

December 11th - Outdoor Christmas Tree Lighting

January - Bingo/Family Game Night

January 8th - Pancake breakfast for Coffee Fellowship

April 28-30th - Spring Women's Retreat at Camp St. Christopher

Weekly:

Coffee Fellowship sign up here Flowers for the Sanctuary sign up here James Island Outreach food delivery RISE! sign up here

Monthly:

Lunch Bunch (first Tuesday)
Men's Breakfast (third Wednesday)
Presbyterian Women Morning Circle (third Tuesday)
Prayer Group (third Thursday)
Book Club (third Sunday)
James Island Outreach Food Pantry Volunteer Team

Click <u>here</u> for the Prayer List.
Click <u>here</u> to sign into Church Life and access the Church Directory.
Click **here** for a list of the HVPC Session members and email addresses.

"Sharing God's Love with All"
- Mark 12:31



neighborhood church that fosters relationships through worship and fellowship, spreads love through outreach, and seeks to create a spiritual environment for lifelong learning.

> Church Office: (843) 795-4072 Rusty's Cell Phone: (864) 399-2288

Harbor View Presbyterian | 900 Harbor View Rd, Charleston, SC 29412

Unsubscribe office@harborviewpc.org

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data</u> <u>Notice</u>

Sent byoffice@harborviewpc.orgpowered by



Try email marketing for free today!